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EHS Community: 
It is with mixed emotions that I share with you today that I have been selected to 
be the Director of District Improvement and On Time Graduation and will be 
moving on to this new position at the end of this school year. I’m excited about 
the career move, sad to be leaving this incredible school and wanting you to hear 
this news directly from me.  
  
It has been an honor to serve as the principal of Everett High School for the past 
six years. Everett High School is a special place that thrives in an environment rich 
in history, tradition and diversity. What a gift it is to work in a community that 
supports its schools and its students and with this talented and professional staff, 
caring parents and exceptional students.   
  
Though I am very excited about my new opportunity, I will miss Everett High 
School and the people who make it a great place for kids! Although I will end my 
time here at Everett High at the end of June, I will take what I have learned here 
and the spirit that EHS represents to my new position at the district level where I 
will have the opportunity to share and spread the success we have created here.  
  
Thank you for your support for our students, staff and programs – and for me.   
  
I look forward to working with the new principal when that person is selected to 
make a seamless transition for that person and for families and staff at Everett 
High School.  
  
Catherine 
  
  
Dr. Catherine Matthews, Principal 
Everett High School 
425.385.4401 
2416 Colby Ave 
Everett, WA 98201 
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